
 
 
The Lamarr Ins)tute for Machine Learning and Ar)ficial Intelligence at the University of Bonn is seeking 
to employ a 
 

Student Research Assistant (SHK/WHF) (m/f/d) 
8-15 hours/week 

 
at the soonest opportunity, to support the research ac9vi9es of the Lamarr Ins9tute and its members. 
The applicant should be currently enrolled in a bachelor’s or master’s program at the University of Bonn. 
 
Your profile: 
 

• PC skills, including MS Word, Excel, and PowerPoint; familiarity with LaTeX is an advantage 
• Strong communica9on skills, good organiza9on, reliability, and the ability to work independently 
• Very good wriLen and spoken German and English 
• Basic familiarity with AI and an interest in AI research; studies in computer science are welcome 

but not necessary 
 
Your responsibili)es: 
 

• Support for scien9fic workshops, lab visits, science outreach and other events 
• Crea9on and maintenance of databases on AI exper9se and research ac9vi9es 
• Support for an interna9onal guest researcher program 
• Support for other research ac9vi9es of the Lamarr Ins9tute as needed 

 
We offer: 
 

• A s9mula9ng and varied work experience in a friendly, mul9-cultural work environment 
• The chance to be part of a dynamic and fast-growing ins9tute: hLps://lamarr-ins9tute.org 
• The opportunity to learn first-hand about the leading edge of AI research in Germany and 

interna9onally 
 
If you are interested in the posi9on, please send your complete applica9on materials (including a cover 
leLer, a curriculum vitae and academic records) as a single PDF aLachment to the Lamarr Ins9tute 
managing director, Brendan Balcerak Jackson (bbalcera@cs.uni-bonn.de). Applica9ons received before 
July 1, 2024 will be given full considera9on, but applica9ons will be accepted and reviewed un9l the 
posi9on is filled. 
 
The University of Bonn is an equal opportunity employer. Preference will be given to suitably qualified 
women or persons with disabili9es, if all other aspects are equal.  
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